
 

 
 

SUMMARY for RECORD 
 
 
Millicent Hill 
Air Safety Investigator  
Eastern Region Aviation 

  
Date: February 12, 2020 
Person Contacted: Alberto Caraballo 

  
 
This investigator made multiple attempts to contact Mr. Caraballo by telephone to obtain the NTSB 
Form 6120.1. Mr. Caraballo provided a statement to the Federal Aviation Administration inspector 
on December 22, 2019. He told them he did not have an email address and he spoke about the 
accident involving his Quicksilver MX II Sprint. He stated he was flying over the water and was 
trying to take a picture of himself and accidentally touched the fuel shut off valve, turning it to OFF. 
He ditched and was recovered by boaters. He stated the airplane logbook and his pilot logbook were 
in the airplane at the time of the accident and not recovered.   


